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I am pro vaccine, but oppose HB3063 as written.  I believe there should be amendments:

online public school should be available to children who are not vaccinated
private schools should be able to choose whether to allow non-vaccinated children
children currently in school as non-vaccinated students should be grandfathered in
medical exemption should be the only exemption for vaccination, but is easily
attainable.  A written letter from the child's physician will suffice.

I want to protect our kids who cannot be vaccinated, but don't want to create so many
restrictions for the non-vaccinated.

Thank you for reading my opposition to HB3063 in it's current form.

-Anna Bergum
(Oregonian for 30 years with 3 children between the ages of 3 and 9.  All of my kids are
current in their vaccines, and have stuck to the standard vaccine schedule.)
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